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Good day Mr. Brown, 

Mindy would like for this notice to be placed in the Inglewood Today Newspaper publication for 
tomorrow, March 5, 2020. She would like the same full page spread format as last time. 
Thank you. 

Respectfully, 

Cynthia Robinson I Staff Assistant I City of Inglewood 
Economic and Community Development Department 
Planning Division I One Manchester Boulevard I Inglewood, CA 90301 
V(310} 412-5223 I crobinson@cityofinglewood.org 


